
      
   

       

         

 

 

Office of Diversity, Equity, and Community Engagement
Title IX Office 

October 25, 2021 

To the GW Community, 

It has come to our attention that an individual is reported to have approached female students on GW’s campus 
with the intent of getting their phone number or contact information, while another individual films their interactions 
without their knowledge. The recordings are then posted to various social media platforms. 

Community members should be aware of this activity and are advised to be cautious prior to electing to engage 
with either of these individuals on campus. If you do not wish to be recorded, it may be best to try to avoid 
interacting with these individuals. 

The wellbeing of the GW community is our primary concern and our office is available to provide support to those 
who have been impacted by this situation. Students who are interested in receiving support in requesting removal 
of a posted video are encouraged to contact the Title IX Office. In addition, the following supportive resources are 
available to members of the GW community: 

• Counseling and Psychological Services: (202)-994-5300
• Office of Advocacy & Support (OAS): (202) 994-0443
• Employee Assistance Program (EAP): 1 (866) 522-8509

Sincerely, 
Asha Reynolds 
Director & Title IX Coordinator 

812 20th Street, NW | Washington, DC 20052 

t 202-994-7434 | f 202-994-0475 | titleix@gwu.edu | titleix.gwu.edu 
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